
 

 

  

  
                                                                                                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to Autumn Two. I hope you had a peaceful half term. This is always an extremely busy and exciting half term, 

full of opportunities for your children to flourish and shine across every area of school life. Thank you to those who came along 

to our first PTA meeting of the year, we really do appreciate your time and support. Please look out for the upcoming dates 

(see below) including some festive PTA fund-raisers 😊 Thank you for your support with our Harvest appeal for South 

Sudan; together we raised £271.10 which will go a long way to help support those who have been displaced by war. Next week 

we will be remembering men, women and children, across the world, who have made great sacrifices and shown tremendous 

courage, in wartime. Our Year 6 children will lead us in a sensitive service of Remembrance with readings, poems, prayers, and a 

minute of silence. 

 

 

 

 

  

    

    

 

  

 
 

 

                                                                                                                                           

 

 

  

 

 

                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Newsletter No 4 

Friday 3rd November 2023 

Our theme this half term is 

COMPASSION 

 “Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

MRS SEAGRAVE’S GREAT MANNERS AWARD 

I am delighted to have presented my special 

awards for excellent manners and a 

wonderful, respectful attitude to:  

Reilly in Year 6 

and  

Paloma in Y1 

Well done and keep shining brightly. I am 

very proud of you both.  

 

Thank you for your support,  

             C M Seagrave 

 

ETHOS GROUP 

This is a very special award which is given to children 

who we feel shine our Christian Vision throughout the 

school family and wider community. 

We are delighted to welcome Ebony S in Y4 and Alexie-

Grace in Y6, into this group to represent Lea Endowed in 

this very special way. 

 

CELEBRATING SPORT 

Many congratulations to the Year 2 

children who took part in the Multi Skills 

last week. They came third in their 

competition and  

showed great sportsmanship against the 

other schools. You really shone and we are 

very proud!  

 

New Governors 

I am delighted to announce our two new 

governors. 

Mr Ian Parker is our new Foundation Governor 

and  

Miss Charlotte Robinson is our newly appointed 

Parent Governor (please note this position did 

not need to go to ballot as it was “elected 

unopposed”). 

We look forward to working together on the Lea 

Endowed governing body.  

Poppy Appeal 

Please send in donations to the Poppy Appeal from Monday 6th November. We 

will provide opportunities for the children to buy poppies and poppy accessories 

every day next week. 

Children will be able to make a suggested donation for  

Zip Pulls 50p, Reflectors 50p, Silicone wristbands £1, Snap Bands £1.50 and of 

course traditional poppies (minimum suggested donation 10p). 

Please send money in a named envelope, thank you.  

The CEDARS  

(BLUES) are the 

overall winning 

team from last half 

term. 

Congratulations!  

You have earned a 

Non-Uniform day 

on Friday 10th June. 

 
ATTENDANCE 

WINNERS 

Huge congratulations 

to Class 2 for beating 

our Attendance 

target, with a 

fantastic  97.63%. 

 

The competition is on! 

Parents’ Evenings 

Wednesday 22nd November 3:30-5:30pm 

Thursday 23rd November 3:30-5:30pm & 

6:00-7:00pm 

Appointment sheets will be available in the 

Main Entrance from Thursday 16th Nov 

 

 Dates for your Diary 

 

Thurs 9th Nov: Flu Immunisation 
Mon 13th Nov:  Odd Socks Day – Celebrating our 
Uniqueness & Diversity 
Thurs 30th Nov:  School Panto – Cinderella  
(please note: more details of PTA events to follow) 
Fri 1st Dec: PTA Non-Uniform (Tombola prizes) 
Wed 6th & 13th Dec: PTA selling Raffle Tickets in Lea 
Road Entrance and in Main Playground 
Wed 13th Dec: PTA Christmas Tombola  
Thur 14th Dec: PTA Festive Pick Up  
Tuesday 19th Dec – KS1 Party & Christmas Lunch  
Wednesday 20th Dec – KS2 Party & Christmas 
Lunch  
Thurs 21st Dec: Break Up for Christmas @ 2pm 

 


